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From: Stright. Lisa [Lisa.Stright@pgnmaiI.com] 

Sent: 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

cc: Burnett, John; Lisa Bennett 

Subject: 

Attachments: (Signed) PEF Letter Withdrawing Req for CC - 080001 (3.31.10).pdf 

Wednesday, March 31,201 0 8:51 AM 

PEF's Withdrawal of Request for Confidentiality - DkH 100001 

This electronic filing is made by: 

John T. Burnett 
299 First Avenue North 
St. Petsrsburg, FL 33733 

john. burnett@pgnmail.com 
(727) 820-51 84 

Docket No. 100001 -El 

On behalf of Progress Energy Florida 

Consisting of 1 page. 

The attached document for filing is PEF's 
Withdrawal of certain Requests for Confidential 
Classification filed in Dockets 080001-El. 

i,isn Stright 
Regulatory Analyst - Legal Dept. 
Progress Energy Svc Co. 
106 E. College Ave., Suite 800 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
direct line: (850) 521-1425 
VN 230-5095 
lisa.stright@pgnmail.com 
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March 31,2010 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

On Match 18,2010, Progress Energy Florida, Inc. ("PEP'") received a letter Trom Lisa Bennert 
addmssing pendins RqUeSrs for Confdential Classification that were filed in Docket No. 080001-El. As 
a result of the amount oFtime that has lapsed, PEF has reviewed the documents noted in the March 18, 
2010 letter and has determined that the noted documents are no longer deemed confdential. 

By this letter, PEF hereby withdraws the following Requests for Confidential Cbssification: 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have m y  questions, please feel free ta 
call IW al(727) 820-5 184. 

JTWlms 


